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Airport Police
anks 3

Back row, from left: Heriberto Gonzalez, Mark Corral,
Marshall McClain, Det. Joe Dean and Sgt. George Holt Ill.
Front: Capt. LaPonda Fitchpatrick, Edward Corrington,
Belinda Nettles, Sophia Gallegos, Councilwoman Janice
Hahn, Larry Hatfield and Lt. Curtis Thompson.

B Hahn, Kennard and Zifkin get nods
for their support.

Story by Officer Belinda Nettles,
Airport Police Photos courtesy Airport Police

AIRPORTS — The Los Angeles Airport Police presented
plaques of appreciation to Councilwoman and Club
Member Janice Hahn, Airports Executive Director Lydia
Kennard and Airport Commissioner Walter Zifkin to recog-
nize their support during the National Law Enforcement
Officers Memorial Event held in Washington, D.C. in May.

Airport Police represented California law enforcement
agencies at the National Law Enforcement Officers
Memorial in honor of all officers who lost their lives in the
line of duty in 2005.

The plaque ceremony was held Aug. 7.

Joseph Dean, National Law Enforcement Officers
Memorial Ambassador and a Burbank Police detective,
presented commendations at the Board of Airport
Commissioners meeting to Brian A. Walker, acting chief of
Los Angeles Airport Police, Airport Police Capt. La Ponda
Fitchpatrick and Airport Police Honor Guard members
Officers Shawna Smith, Caj Scott, Brian Davis, Sofia
Gallegos, Mark Corral, Rupert Staine, Marshall McClain
and Sergeant George Holt III.

Lt. Curtis Thompson and Lydia Kennard,
Airports Executive Director.

Capt. LaPonda Fitchpatrick and Joe
Dean, Burbank PD Detective.

Transportation
Service Awards

B Transportation honors
those with 30 years of
service, and above.

Photos by Club Staff

TRANSPORTATION — In July, Transportation hon-
ored its most dedicated employees with certifi-
cates of appreciation for their service.

The certificates went to those with 30 years or
more of service, in increments of five. The certifi-
cates were signed by Interim General Manager
Frances Banerjee.

Linda Browne Fawnda Sparks

Five Transportation employees were present to
accept the certificates of recognition. The cita-
tions serve as official recognition and apprecia-
tion for long and faithful service to the people of
the City of Los Angeles. The certificates were
presented after the Transportation
Commissioners meeting.

Those present to receive their certificates:

¢ Dorothy Diskin, Club Member, 30 years;

¢ Elma Walker, Club Member, 35 years;

¢ Fawnda Sparks, Club Member, 30 years;

¢ Linda Browne, Club Member, 35 years; and
¢ Jeannete Johnson, 30 years.

Congratulations to their

great service!

everyone for

Elma Walker




